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15t December 2024

Year 2 Trip to SS Great Britain — Friday 10" January 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 2 are visiting the SS Great Britain as part of our Historians unit of work. This will teach
the children about the Victorian era including the ambitious and adventurous plans of
Isambard Kingdom Brunel.

Key information

Date: Friday 10™ January 2025

Time: Leaving at 9.15am — arriving back to school at 2.00pm
Cost: £7.00

Lunch
All children will need to bring a packed lunch from home or book a Grab & Go both options
need to be booked on Scopay by Friday 20" December.

Asthma or any other medication
If your child has asthma or any other medication, please ensure they have it in school as they
will not be able to go without it.

Please confirm your child’s attendance to this trip on Scopay by Friday 13t December 2024.

If you would like to volunteer to come along and support this trip, please look out for the sign-
up sheet on the door.

Yours faithfully,

The Year 2 Team
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